
September 25, 2019 Project informaƟon 

   Contractors: 

   Pruhs ConstrucƟon, Co., LLC. 

   Anchorage, AK 

   Begin ConstrucƟon: 

   April 22, 2019 

   Planned CompleƟon Date: 

   September 7, 2019 

   Award Amount: 

   $5,359,806.84 

Project DescripƟon: 

SubexcavaƟon, Pavement Recla-
maƟon, Pavement Overlay, Sign-
age and Striping MP 0 to 3.4 

There was no work performed last week during the road loƩery. The 
contractor returned and began paving the first liŌ over the foamed 
areas Sunday and completed the paving up thru the round-about 
Tuesday. This gets all the exposed foamed secƟons and the aggregate 
base at the round-about covered for the winter. The contractor 
would like to thank the park for leƫng them pave in the dayƟme aŌer 
the buses stopped running.  
They plan to finish removing the waƩles today and tomorrow, and 
paint temporary striping on Friday. This will complete their work on 
the project for this season. The schedule has them returning next 
spring to complete the work on up to the gate past the headquarters. 
UnƟl then, have a great winter! 

                    Paving past the entrance sign. 
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Project Engineer 

David Harvey 

Phone  360-833-3338 

Email  jesse.harvey@dot.gov 

     ConstrucƟon Inspectors 

     Renee Newman, Rocky Higgs 

Project website: 

hƩps://flh.Ĭwa.dot.gov/

projects/ak/denali-park/ 

Repave Denali Park Road MP 0 to 3.4 
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